Petersburg Vessel Owners Association
PO Box 283
Petershiurg, AK, 99833
Phone & Fax: 907%72.9323
pPvoa@gci.net o www.pvoaonline.org

March 10, 2010

The Honorable Lesil McGuire & Bill Wielechowsk;j
Co-Chairs, Senate Resources Committee

Alaska State Capitol

Juneau, AK 99801-] 182
Via email: Senator [ esil McGuire@le is.state.ak .us

Senator Bill Wielechowski@lcgis.state.ak.us

RE: SUPPORT SB 255, FINALIZE SOUTHEAST ALASKA SEINE BUYBACK

Dear Senators McGuire and Wielechowski,

assessment as well as support of the program.

els, support businesses, and fishing families are sustained by
ntial to coastal economics. While Petersburg is the most



g port in Southeast Alaska, not one of actjve permits will be

extinguished in a mandatory manner as a result of SB 255,

Important matter, [f We can provide further

information or answer any qu nalize the Southeast Alaska seine buyback,

estions as you fi
please feel free to contact us.

Sincerel Ys

f’ (/ A P ')_,,.
AN /”f
.

o
Julianne Curry
Director



211 Fourth Strest, Suie 119
Juneay, Ak 29801-1172
{807) 588-2820
(907) 483-2645 Fax
E-Mai; ula @ uta-fish.org
Www.ula-lish, org

March 4, 2010

Senator Lesil McGuire, Co-Chair
Senator Bill Wielechowskj, Co-Chair
Senate Resources Committee '
Alaska State Legislature

State Capitol
Juneau, AK 9980

Re: Support for SB255

Dear Senators,
The United Fishermen of Alaska (UFA) supports Passage of SB255/HB365.

The bill, while extremely timely and important to certain of our members, is nothing but a

“housekeeping” bill that js needed as

When UFA embraced the Legislative Salmon Task Force in 2001, we recognized that different
regions require different solutions. Some groups wanted status quo. Other groups wanted
market-oriented solutions. Others wanted to restructure their fishery, or basically re-limit limited

entry. We want to acknowledge that many, probably most, of our state waters groups do not
support a fleet consolidation program for their own region.



Sincerely ] .
Sl Vs 2
Mark Vinsel
Executive Director

Cc:
Senator Donald Olson
Senator Dennis Egan



From: Tom Manos <manostom@gmail.com>
Date: March 11, 2010 9:59:08 AM AKST

To: Representative Mike Hawker@legjs.state.ak.us

Subject: HB 365

Dear Representative Hawker

Myself and my family are longtime residents of Girdwood. [ am writing to
urge your support for HB365. I have purse seined in Southeast Alaska
since 1976 and an stil] seining in Alaska. Fishing is and has been my
primary income source, In 2009, my oldest son, Andrew ,who is

design this program. If you have any concerns or question regarding
supporting this Bill [ welcome the opportunity to discuss it further.

Thank You
Tom Manos

Contact: Thomas Manos
PO Box 749
Girdwood Alaska 99587

email; manostom@gmail.com
Phone 907 830 5150




March 17, 2010

The Honorable Lesil McGuire & Bill Wielechowski
Co-Chairs, Senate Resources Committee

Alaska State Capitol

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

RE: SUPPORT SB 255, FINALIZE SOUTHEAST ALASKA SEINE BUYBACK

Dear Representatives McGuire and Wielechowski,

I am writing on behalf of Cordova District Fishermen United (CDFU), a member organization
representing over 300 commercial fishermen in Prince William Sound, including 60 seine

fishermen, to request your support of SB255.

While not directly related to present seine activity in Prince William Sound, the adoption of
SB255 will provide a solid framework for any group within the State looking into practical

solutions to stabilize their fishery.

We trust that you will see the merits in supporting this bill.
Sincerely,

RNl

Rochelle van den Broek
Executive Director



March 17, 2010

The Honorable Craig Johnson & Mark Neuman
Co-Chairs, House Resources Committee
Alaska State Capitol

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

RE: SUPPORT HB365, FINALIZE SOUTHEAST ALASKA SEINE BUYBACK

Dear Representatives Johnson and Neuman,

I am writing on behalf of Cordova District Fishermen United (CDFU), a member organization
representing over 300 commercial fishermen in Prince William Sound, including 60 seine
fishermen, to request your support of HB365.

CDFU is in alliance with the Southeast Alaska Seiners (SEAS) on this bill, and believes the
passage of both HB 365 and SB 255 will provide a relatively simple solution in specifying the
route and parameters of the National Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) loan that fishermen

will repay with a 3% assessment.

While not directly related to present seine activity in Prince William Sound, the adoption of
HB365 will provide a solid framework for any group within the State looking into practical

solutions to stabilize their fishery.

We trust that you will see the merits in‘supporting this bil.
Sincerely,

AT et

Rochelle van den Broek
Executive Director



2 March 2010

The Honorable Lesil McGuire and Bill Wielechowski
Co-Chairs, Senate Resources Committee
Butrovich 205

Alaska State Capitol

Juneau, AK 99801-1182

Dear Senators McGuire and Wielechowski:

auction. These are the
under such q program.

<+ PO Box 23081, Juneau, AK Y9802 s V07-463-503() ¢+ Fax: 07-463-5083 (r



e Western world, another major
8 cents) and then again in 2002 (7-8 cents), SEAS decided

< PO Box 23081, Juneau, AK YU802 o+ Y07-463-5030) 1+ Fax: V07-463-5083 ¢+



necessary step towards stabllizing, m
In Southeast Alaska.

Sincerely

Dan Castle
SEAS President

PO Box 23081, luneau, AK 99802 907-463-5030 ¢ Fax: 907-463-5083



Southeast Alaskq Fishermen's Alliance %

9369 North Douglas Highway
Juneau, AK 99801 *

Phone 907-586-6652
Fax 907-523-1168 Website: hﬁp://www.seafa.org E-mail: seafa@gci.net

March 8, 2010

Senate Resources
Senator Lesif McGuire, Chair
Alaska State Legislature; State Capitol, Room 205

Juneau, AK 99801

Senator McGuire, Chair and Committee Members

RE: Support sB 255

enforcement against those who have not paid.
This legislation would not allow NMFS to collect information for programs that

don't have a federal buy-

programs. ‘
Southeast Alaska Fishermen's Alliance is a mulﬁ-gear/mulﬁ-species non-profit

membership organization representing our members involved in the salmon, crab,
shrimp and longline fisheries of Southeast Alaska. We represent salmon gillnet

seine and trol| fishermen.

Sincerely,

 A—

Kathy Hansen Executive Director



